From: Judy Middleton

To: Water Utility Board
Subject: floride
Date: Friday, August 21, 2020 3:20:03 PM
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Thank you for keeping fluoride in our water. My kids and grandkids have benefited from it. My family moved
Away from Madison in 1944 and | have gold fillings to show | didn’t get back here until 1961.

Judy Middleton
3913 Plymouth Cr.
Madison, 53705
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